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Hegular Meeting, August 26, I963
^

The Planning Board of the Township of Bedminster met in regular session on this date.
Members present were Chairman Fales, Messrs. Field, Slater, WELnkler and Kean. Others
present were members of the Mayor's Advisory Committee: Mrs, Barbara B. King, Messrs,
Look, Smith, Duccini, Gavin, Bourne, Ewing's Township Committeeman Ten Eyck and Planning
Consultant Agle and the Secretary,

On motion, the minutes of the previous meeting"of June 2^» I963 were approved as
submitted, no one in attendance desiring said minutes read. '

The Secretary advised that no applications for approval of a subdivision of land are
currently pending,

Mr* Slater reported on the current status of the application for Federal Aid in
connection with the preparation of the Master Flan. He stated that he has discussed the
application with a federal official in Philadelphia who has advised that some definite
information should be available by October, 196 J^ Mr. Slater then read a letter from the
Commissioner of the Department of Conservation and Economic Itevelopment advising that the
State Agency has approved the Township1s application for Federal Aid and forwarded said
application to the federal agency,

Mr* Agle then submitted a written report dated August 26, 1963 and, after furnishing
copies of the report to those in attendance, read the report in full for the benefit of
those present*

Following a general discussion of the report, Mr. Agle requested that each member of
the Planning Board and the Advisory Committee review the contents of the reports of June
24, I963 and August 26, 1963 and be prepared to comment on the contents thereof as well
as to make any suggestions pertinent thereto at the next regular meeting of the Planning
Board to be held on September 23, I963*

The Secretary was requested to furnish copies of the report of August 26, 1963 to all
members of the Planning Board and the Advisory Committee who were not present at this
meeting and to advise those members of Mr. Agle's request for comments and suggestions.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned to meet again September 23, 196>

Attest:

Secretary:


